
Sauk County Board District 30 vacancy 

The winning candidate in the District 30 election did not accept the seat after moving out of 
district.  Please email the county board chair at timothy.mccumber@saukcountywi.gov if you live 
in District 30 and are interested in filling the vacancy.  All interested parties should express an 
interest no later than Monday, May 13th for potential consideration and appointment at the May 
county board meeting. 
 
District 30 map:  
https://www.co.sauk.wi.us/countyclerk/county-supervisory-districts 
 
Tim McCumber  
Sauk County Board Chair 
Supervisor - District 20 
505 Broadway, Room 309 
Baraboo, WI 53913 
(608) 963-6581 
 


